

Memorandum

TO: Club Members

FROM: Linda Wiley

Date: March 4, 2020

Re: Coronavirus and Flu

The information from the Center of Disease Control is changing daily regarding the coronavirus. We will continue to make changes as information is provided from the Center of Disease Control. Jacaranda Trace will do all that it can in keeping our residents healthy and our community coronavirus free.

We are doing our best to monitor the amount of traffic entering our community.

With that being said, we are canceling the following events:

March 4, 2020, Bridging the Gap

March 12, 2020 Quilters Guild.

Line dancing for the month of March has been canceled and will resume in the month of April.

LW:Ir